
20March2016 

League Meeting 

Representatives from York, North End, Seitzland and Columbia attended. 

2015 Minutes: approved Ken Guffey, 2nd by Dave Peterson & Jeff Walters 

Old Business: 

 Call list up to date? Negative. If each team could update contact information, 

especially for snow. 

 Any more talk of NH re-entering our league? None. 

New Business 

 Outdoor schedule – Approved. 

 Scholarships  no applications thus far. 

 Move $1100 from general fund to scholarship fund – one time deal; 

addressed yearly; eliminated candidates of service academy shooters. Motion 

by D. Peterson & 2nd Ken Guffey. 

 Eliminate “full-ride” shooters proposed *consensus was leave alone!* no 

motion needed (discussion felt that youth need all help they get, no 

eliminations made). 

 Start indoor matches at 5:00 P.M. or shoot on Sunday pending agreement 

between both teams. 

 Whenever possible, please allow the first relay for the shooters that have a 

long distance to travel Ref. Inter-County Rifle League Friday Night Indoor 

Match Rules Revised As of March 24, 2013 

 Election of Officers: 

President – Bob Gibilisco 

Vice President -  Dave Peterson 

Secretary – Bill Burkert 

Treasurer – Dean Kreamer 

 

 Adjourment 3 P.M. 

 

 

 

 


